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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

We would like to express our rejection and worry to any proposed Site 

Allocation Development plans using the Green Belt in Byfleet or indeed West 

Byfleet. 

 

It seems the whole issue has been “hushed” away almost hoping that nobody 

notices such plans fully knowing that most people living in the area would 

oppose them. Green Belt was created around Greater London for reasons, 

and it seems that all these reasons have been forgotten and/or ignored.  

 

No council should propose increasing the housing using Green Belt, in 

particular the area in question is already suffering with heavy traffic 

during rush hour extending to most days for 2 hours in the morning and 2 

hours in the  

afternoon. Furthermore, any problems on M25 create huge traffic chaos, and 

these incidents are rather more regular than occasional. 

 

Surely an issue like this should be properly investigated by an independent 

company taking into consideration all the implications that the extra 

housing would create for traffic, schooling, healthcare and of course the 

flood plain. 

Byfleet Village has in the past years suffered with flooding and adding 

extra housing would increase possibility of any further flooding. 

 

We look forward to hearing your comments on the above. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Tuula and Robert Kaminarides 

1 Granville Close 

Byfleet Village 

Surrey 

KT14 7EE 
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